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 An e-mail to the JOSH Committee sent on January 8, 2020 addressed the following.  Work Safe 
BC came to the Interurban campus January 8, 2020 to do a spot check.  I was able to sit down for 
a discussion with them including Ben Richman and Dale Biggan. No employer representative was 
at this meeting. There were two areas of concern identified:  They were not clear where the 
JOSH committee page was, it took 30 minutes of sleuthing to find where the information lives 
on the internet page.  Additionally Work Safe BC requires all members names that are on the 
committee to be posted with contact information so that any time anyone knows where to go 
and who to contact if there are questions.  Note that CUPE 2081 members are listed on the 
CUPE 2081 website.  These two areas of concern have been addressed.   

 

 Work Safe BC would like to know who Cam Kirkpatrick's replacement is.  They are aware that 
this role is currently vacant. 

 

 Nothing to report on the JOSH Committee as we are meeting next week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April Atkins 
Occupational Health and Safety Coordinator, CUPE Local 2081 
January 16, 2020 
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